
 
New Registrant or General Registrant Position 2020-2021 

Start Date: June/July 2020 

Fax: 519-267-7262 

Phone: 519-267-7266 

Email:admin@bornmidwives.ca 

 

We are now a group of 6 midwives, 
soon to be 7. We are open to hiring an 
NR or GR to work in a primary care 
model. Our catchment area includes 
Cambridge, North Dumfries  and 
surrounding areas. We have hospital 
privileges at Cambridge Memorial 
Hospital (CMH), with a brand new wing 
that opened this year and it’s a bee-u-
tee-ful space to work in. CMH has a 
chief of midwifery, full scope(oxytocin 
and epidural) and excellent 
interprofessional relationships.  

We are looking for a person with good 
communication and organizational skills. 
A midwife who has experience working 
in full-scope and an EMR(Accuro) is an 
asset. Stronger consideration would be 
given to the candidate who would like 
to stay in the community long term. 

  

Our new (2018) clinic space is conveniently 
located across the road from CMH and has 
4 clinic rooms, 2 washrooms, a 
kitchen/meeting room and free ample 
parking for midwives and clients.  
 
Interested applicants should send a cover 
letter and CV.  The cover letter should 
include anticipated start date and 3 
references.  Your cover letter and CV 
should be in one PDF document and 
ensure that your first and last names and 
the letters “NR” or “GR” are included in 
the file name. Send your PDF by email with 
the subject “NR application” or “GR 
application” to admin@bornmidwives.ca. 
Only those selected for interviews will be 
contacted. 
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